St Augustine's Parish, Maryborough

St Kevin's, Avoca * St Patrick's, Amphitheatre * St Mary's, Dunolly * St Patrick's, Bealiba St Augustine's, Maryborough

PARISH CONTACT

T: 0466 451984

E: maryborough@ballarat.catholic.org.au

A: 21 Burns St, Maryborough VIC

Hours: 10.00am - 12.00pm, Friday

PARISH TEAM

Parish Priest

Fr John Monaghan

Pastor Emeritus

Fr Pat Flanagan

Parish Secretary & Child Safety

Liz Micallef

PARISH SCHOOL

St Augustine Catholic Primary School

Tel: 5460 4440

Principal: Mrs. Sonia Turner

Pentecost Sunday

19th May 2024

PARISH CONTRIBUTIONS				
1st Collection Clergy support & Presbytery expenses	\$766			
2nd Collection Parish expenses & Church maintenance	\$797			

WEEKEND MASS				
St Kevin's, Avoca	8.30am Mass 1st & 3rd Sundays 8.30am Assembly 2nd, 4th & 5th Sun			
St Mary's, Dunolly	8.30am Mass 2nd & 4th Sundays 8.30am Assembly 1st & 3rd Sundays			
St Patrick, Bealiba	8.30am Mass 5th Sunday			
St Augustine's,	6.00pm Saturday & 10.30am Sunday			

WEEKDAY WASS				
Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	
10.00am	10.00am	10.00am	12.00pm	

	Reader	Psalm/ Prayer	Gifts
18th May	G Hadwen	J Duke	Lacey Family
19th May	C Egan	T Waterson	Hadwen Family
25th May	M Noonan	B Crameri	Walsh Family
26th May	M Flowers	S Dellavedova	B Alexander

We pray for those whose anniversaries are at this time: Alan Herd, Lyn Congues, Giovanni Maruca, Frank and Noni Daly, Coral Meagher, Kevin Grigg and Michael Norell.

BAPTISMS - MASON AND ELI HALL:

With their parents Caitlyn and Taylor Hall, we welcome Mason and Eli during 10.30am Mass.

CONFIRMATION COMMITMENT:

This year's Confirmation candidates and their families begin their preparation this weekend.

2024 DEB BALLS: Congratulations to our debutantes and their partners at this year's St Augustine's Parish Deb Balls at the Highland Society this weekend and next Friday evening. Special thanks to Geoff and Kaye Lucas for training them to perfection and Kate Balzan for her terrific organisational prowess.

PROJECT COMPASSION THANK YOU:

Caritas Australia is most grateful for receiving the \$5,364 generously donated by our parish during Lent which will give much needed assistance to people in need in Australia and across the world.

AMPHITHEATRE GARAGE SALE:

Many thanks to Joan Quinlan for coordinating yesterday's sale at St Patrick's church that helped us dispose of no longer needed items and empty the building ready for it to be sold.

AUSTRALIAN CATHOLICS-WINTER 2024:

Please pick up your free copy of this edition about the connections between faith and science.